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> Dear Mayor Tory and Members of the Executive Committee:
> The SRRA is pleased that the City of Toronto intends to adopt and fund a revitalization strategy for our precious
Ravines. We strongly support a Ravine strategy that prioritizes the ecological health and integrity of the Ravine,
complies with Provincial Invasive Species legislation and is based on the standards of Ecological Integrity as used
throughout Canada and recommended by the University of Toronto experts.
> Furthermore SRRA supports responsible and appropriate access to the Ravine that truly respects the guidelines of
Ecological Integrity referred to above.
> We welcome being part of an advisory group that includes local representatives and is informed by experts and
scientists to ensure best and appropriate practices. 
> Sincerely
>
> Don Hogarth, President
Shane Crompton, director
> SRRA
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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